
  Stanton Community Schools October 4, 2017 

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Upcoming School Events           

 
Wednesday October 4th  

School Picture Retake Day 
 

Thursday October 5th     
Varsity Cross Country EHC Tourney @ Columbus 

Dismiss Runners at 2:30pm 
 

C Team and JV Volleyball 6pm @ Bancroft 
 

Friday October 6th    
Varsity Football 7pm @ Ponca 

 
Saturday October 7th       
Wayne State College  

Homecoming Parade @ 9:30am 
 

Sunday October 8th  
No Academic of Athletic Events 

 
Monday October 9th  

FFA Edge Conference @ Randolph 
Students will return around 2pm 

 
JH Football 3:30pm @ Bancroft 

Dismiss players at 1:45pm 
 

JV Football 5pm @ Bancroft 
 

JV Volleyball Triangular 5:30pm @ West Point 
 

Girls State Golf 
 

School Board Meeting @ 7pm 
 

Tuesday October 10th  
Varsity Triangular 5:30pm @ West Point 

 
JH Volleyball 5:30pm vs. Clarkson-Leigh 

 
Girls State Golf 

 
Breakfast for Today – Biscuit and Gravy 

Lunch for Today – Lasagna Rollup, Broccoli, Fruit and Milk 
 

Updated Alternate Schedule: 
Monday: PB & J / Tuesday: Grilled Cheese 
Wednesday: Muffin, Yogurt & Cheese Stick 

Thursday: Pretzel & Cheese / Friday: Nachos & Cheese  
 

 
 
 

There will be a National Honor Society meeting in Mr. 
Blum's classroom at the start of homeroom on 

Wednesday, October 4. 
 

There will be a meeting for anybody who wants to learn 
more about the Explorers Club's trip to San Francisco in 

Mr. Blum's classroom on Wednesday, October 4, at 7 
P.M. 

 
All juniors will be taking the ASVAB test on Thursday 
Oct. 5th from 8:00 am - 11:00ish. Please report to the 
Library right after the bell rings and we will take lunch 

count and attendance all together. 
 

All FBLA pizza orders need to be turned in by this Friday 
the 6th. Even if you did not sell, your packets still need 

to be returned.  
 

Juniors or Seniors: The National Guard rep will be here 
Friday October 6th at 2:45. Please sign up in the 

guidance office if you want to visit with him. 
 

Juniors and Seniors: The Morningside College rep will 
be here Monday October 17th. Please sign up in the 

guidance office if you want to visit with them. 


